From: noreply@cariboord.ca on behalf of Kathy Dahl

Sent: July 20, 2025 4:43 PM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Resend of Education to Prevent Human Trafficking

Attachments: uploadsAHT - Posterfb9b334a-970f-4e5a-b9b7-940083dd4f5e.pdf; uploadsAHT

Invitationcb2b69d1-0e1c-47ac-8052-c51c05ea336f.pdf

Date: July 20, 2025

From: The Kamloops Diocesan Anti-Human Trafficking Committee

To: Cariboo Central Regional District Directors

Subject: Educational Presentation to Prevent Human Trafficking in our Communities

Dear Regional District Directors,

We are pleased to invite you, as an important member of the community, to attend this special one-day event by BRAVE Education entitled:

"Being Conscious Advocates for our Children's & Youths' Safety"
October 18, 2025 – Saturday - 9:00 am to 4:00 pm Our Lady of Perpetual Help Centre
635 Tranquille Road, Kamloops B.C.

The BRAVE Education Mission is to mitigate risks to youth and to promote safety and healthy relationships spiritually, emotionally, psychologically and physically through research, education and collaborations, to empower and protect young people in Canada. In addition, the BRAVE Education Vision is to shift culture to help children grow up safely, having a strong sense of identity and purpose. This takes a whole community effort, including you! Please see details on the attached poster.

The anticipated audience includes Educators, Political Leaders, Principals, Teachers, Community Services, Clergy, Parents, Grandparents, Caregivers and Young Adults in the large area that is the Diocese of Kamloops.

Attached is the poster with the registration link. The final deadline for registration is October 6th. Please display the poster and extend this invitation to your connections.

Warmest Regards, Carol Stephens, Chairperson Kamloops Diocesan Anti Human Trafficking Committee

Kathy

Kathy Dahl

Jesus, rekindle in us the love, the faith, the hopefulness, and the gift of prayer.

Origin: https://www.cariboord.ca/en/regional-government/electoral-areas.aspx

This email was sent to you by Kathy Dahl<

Being Conscious Advocates for

Children and Youth Safety



Saturday, October 18th, 2025 9:00 am – 4:00 pm Our Lady of Perpetual Help Centre 635 Tranquille Road, Kamloops

Kelly Schuler-McDonald
Executive Director, BRAVE Education

www.braveeducation.org

Wilma Lucia Suarez-Pinzon, BSc, MSc
Community & Faith Connector



Education must not simply teach work – It must teach life!

Fee \$20.00 - Includes Lunch - Registration Form and details:

Click the link or scan QR code below - Register by October 6th

Advocating for Our Kids Through Education - BRAVE



Or contact: Carol Stephens Ph: 250-535-0536

Email: cstephens4802@gmail.com

Kamloops Anti-Human Trafficking Committee with CWL & K of C

Kamloops Diocesan Anti-Human Trafficking Committee

YOU ARE INVITED!

Educational Presentation to Prevent Human Trafficking in our Communities

We are pleased to invite you, as an important member of the community, to attend this special one-day event by BRAVE Education entitled:

"Being Conscious Advocates for our Children's & Youths' Safety"

October 18, 2025 – Saturday - 9:00 am to 4:00 pm

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Centre

635 Tranquille Road, Kamloops B.C.

The BRAVE Education Mission is to mitigate risks to youth and to promote safety and healthy relationships spiritually, emotionally, psychologically and physically through research, education and collaborations, to empower and protect young people in Canada. In addition, the BRAVE Education Vision is to shift culture to help children grow up safely, having a strong sense of identity and purpose. This takes a whole community effort, including you!

Please see details on the attached poster.

The anticipated audience includes Educators, Political Leaders, Principals, Teachers, Community Services, Clergy, Parents, Grandparents, Caregivers and Young Adults.

Attached is the poster with the registration link. The final <u>deadline for registration is Oct. 6th.</u>

Please display the poster and extend this invitation to your connections.

Warmest Regards,



Carol Stephens, Chairperson Kamloops Diocesan Anti-Human Trafficking Committee

Email: cstephens4802@gmail.com

Phone: 250 -535-0536

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/

1FAIpQLSdlzANrCiqWL_QsxSKp9_xckDLqpzWh5hjgHA3wRqPwSQbRww/viewform?usp=preview